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The obvious question is "Where will the radioactive waste go?"  Folks up in Yakima 

might offer some insight.  For decades industry has despoiled communities and our 

planet without consequence, walking away from the damage they cause.  Allowing 

one of the most dangerous industries to start a plant in our State without having a 

place to dispose of waste seems suicidal. 


